
WINDHAM PTA      
      “Partners in Education” 

 WINDHAM PTA SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
Class of 2018 

 
Name:_______________________________________________________ 
     Last    First   MI  
  
Address:______________________________________________ 
      Street 
 
     ______________________________________________ 
      City    State   Zip 
 
         ____________________   _________________________ 
      Telephone Number                Social Security Number 
 
Guidance Counselor:_______________________________________ 
 
Current GPA:______________ 
 
Intended Course of Study:___________________________________ 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities (i.e. Athletics, clubs, band, etc.) 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Involvement (i.e. Volunteering, church, etc.) 
 
 
 
 
 
Other Information (i.e. Employment, honors, awards, etc.) 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE ATTACH OR INCLUDE YOUR INTERPRETATION OF THE THEME 
“CONTINUING MY EDUCATION IS IMPORTANT BECAUSE…” AS WELL AS AT LEAST 
ONE LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION. 
 
 



WINDHAM PTA      
      “Partners in Education” 

  
January 1, 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian and Student, 
 
The Windham PTA will be awarding two $500 scholarships to two students of this year’s 
graduating class who are planning to attend college or technical school.  This is an excellent 
opportunity to support plans for higher education.  The specific requirements that must be 
completed to be considered for a scholarship are outlined below.  Please review them carefully. 
 
Please note, the student or parent/guardian of the student must be a current member of the 
Windham PTA to be considered. 
 
    Application Instructions 
 

1. Complete the attached application (leave no blanks). 
 

2. Secure at least one letter of recommendation (from teacher, employer, clergy, etc.). 
 

3. Interpret the theme “Continuing my education is important because…:  You may use 
any media desired to interpret the theme (your entry must be clearly labeled with 
your name). 

 
4. Mail the application and supporting materials, postmarked by April 15th , to: 

 
Windham PTA 
Attn: High School Scholarship Committee 
P.O. Box 6 
South Windham, ME 04082 
 

You also may email your application to windhammainepta@gmail.com with your 
name and “HS Scholarship” in the subject line. 

 
 *If your entry cannot be mailed, please contact us to arrange for delivery. 
 
The recipients of this year’s scholarship will be notified at Awards Night in June.  If selected, the 
scholarship will be awarded if a GPA of 2.5 or higher is achieved upon completion of the first 
semester of college or technical school. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the PTA at windhammainepta@gmail.com , should you have 
any questions.  We hope to see your scholarship application in the coming weeks!  The 
Windham PTA applauds your efforts to continue your education and wishes you much success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amander N. Wotton  
Windham PTA, President 
 


